
 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Monday February 21st, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board will meet on Monday, February 21st, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

to review the following Minor Site Plan Application for the Construction of a Covered Outdoor 

Patio at the WV Golf Course Clubhouse. The Planning Board will review the application and, if 

it is accepted as a complete submission, a public hearing will immediately follow. 

  
Covered Outdoor Patio Construction  

Boulder Path Inc 

Craig Larson 

   (PID 105-010000) 

    

 

The public will have the option to attend in person in the downstairs meeting room of the Rust 

Municipal Building, listen to and participate in this meeting through video conferencing by going 

to www.zoom.us and clicking on "Join a Meeting" and entering Meeting ID 891 7328 8889  

Passcode 858483 or by phone by calling (646) 558-8656 and entering the Meeting ID and 

Passcode when asked. For those who wish to watch the meeting only and not participate, the 

meeting can also be viewed on the Waterville Valley YouTube page. 
 

Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. Persons planning to 

participate in the meeting who require special accommodations are asked to contact the Town 

Office at (603) 236-4730. Complete texts of the applications and plans are available at the Town 

Offices, 14 TAC Lane, Waterville Valley, NH  03215.  Office Hours are Mon-Fri, 8AM to 4PM. 

 

 


